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Thank you to everyone that attended our Makaton Workshop 

last week. It was great to see you all there and we hope you 

found it helpful. 

If you missed the Workshop and would like some advice/support 

with using Makaton at home, do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

We hope you have all had a great weekend!  

 You can view our School Policies on the    

website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

A Huge Well Done to Connor for completing his climb 

to the top of Pendle Hill 13 times in 24 hours. 

Connor completed the challenge during half term,     

raising over £2000 for school. 

Thank you to everyone for your generous donations   

and continuous support! 

Our 

Theme is 

Roald Dahl 
This Thursday, 2nd March we will be doing 

all things ‘Roald Dahl’. Children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite book     

character or as a character from their class     

Roald Dahl book. There will be prizes for the 

best dressed. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

. We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Staff -  Debbie and Rosie.B 

  

Aisling’s Class - Ariz 

Katie’s Class – Freya 

Laura’s Class – Alice 

Libby’s Class – Bhryss 

Rebecca’s Class - Joel 

Danielle’s Class - Rohaan 

Julie’s Class – Leighton 

 Connor’s Class - Sulayman 

Courtney’s Class - Archie 

          Alex’s Class - David 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 
.  

Children Saif 

Thursday 2nd March 

Tuesday 28th February Hairdresser in school 

World Book Day 

Monday, 13th-17th March British Science Week 

Staff After School Training/Development 

 3:00- 4:30pm 

Wednesday 1st March 

Planning and Assessment 

Friday, 17th March Family Forum 

Comic Relief 

Captain Minnie and Captain 

Oliver have been reading lots 

of words and collecting their 

gold treasure in Phonics. 

They arrrrrrrrrr fantastic 

readers! 



 







 


